UXO News Wire Service (UXO Blog): Warnings Issued For Unexploded Avalanche Control Explosives

Warnings Issued For Unexploded Avalanche
Control Explosives

Posted At : April 22, 2019 8:25 AM | Posted By : Admin
Related Categories: Other

Denver, Colorado the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) issued a warning for hikers
to be aware of UXO as they traverse many trails and pathways through the mountains. Due to the
record avalanche season across the state, over 1,500 explosives were deployed statewide in
avalanche control efforts. Of those, 22 failed to explode and were recorded as duds.

Although CDOT has dispatched a team to look for the UXO, there is a chance that members of the
public may encounter the items before CDOT finds them. CDOT is warning hikers to stay clear of
any suspect items and report findings to law enforcement for proper follow up.



